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RAJ BHAVAN, CHENNAI DECIDED TO POSTPONE HOSTING OF "AT HOME 

RECEPTION" ON REPUBLIC DAY 2022 DUE TO COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

 In view of present Corona pandemic, Raj Bhavan Tamil Nadu 

decides to postpone the ‘AT HOME RECEPTION’ on the                             

26th January 2022.  However, the Reception will be hosted in due 

course once the situation improves.  Hon’ble Governor urged the 

people of Tamil Nadu to follow the COVID protocol and Government 

instructions for the safety of all the citizens. 
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